
Quitman Fire Protection District 1 
Board Meeting Minutes 

June 10, 2021 
Quitman Fire Station 

 
The Quitman Fire Protection District Board held its regular monthly meeting June 10, 2021 at 
5:30 pm. 
In attendance was: John Kavanaugh, Kelly Anderson, Joel Burnum, Bill Jimmerson, Jim Justice 
and chief Philip Brown. There was no public present. The financial report was read, Jim made a 
motion to accept the report as read, Joel seconded, motion carried. The monthly bills were 
reviewed, Joel made a motion to pay the bills, Bill seconded the motion, motion carried. Jim 
made a motion to accept May’s meeting minutes, Bill seconded the motion, motion carried. 
   
All equipment is in good working order. PIAL rating still in progress and will be completed soon. 
John read the letter of resolution to levy the 2021 tax millage for the department. There were 
all board members present. 5 yes, 0 no, 0 abstained, 0 absent. It was agreed on by the board to 
discontinue service for AT&T services that are not being utilized by the department. It was 
discussed and agreed on to keep a log for all mechanical and other issues on the 2018 Fouts 
Bros. trucks owned by the department. 
Kelly made a motion to adjourn, Bill seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned.  Next month’s 
meeting will be July 13, 2021. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________ 

John R. Kavanaugh, Chairman 

 


